Mayor Perry,








Dec 10, 2019
Tony Mercantante,

Sustainable Jersey arranged a review of Renewable Energy Aggregation (RGEA) on Thursday, Dec 19, 10AM, in Eatontown. Following is the  December 5 email from Lauren Skowronski, coordinator of the Monmouth County HUB bi-monthly Green Team meetings.  Depending upon the selected renewable electrical content, RGEA can be the fastest-acting and result in the greatest emission reduction of any single Sustainable Jersey Action.
The Eatontown meeting would provide additional reinforcement for RGEA as an attractive cost-saver (and environment-saver) for Middletown residents and businesses.

We encourage you to attend and/or send representatives.

Steve and Pat Miller

Middletown for Clean Energy

Copy to Amy Sarrinikolaou

**************************

Dear Mayor Perry and Mr. Mercantante,                                       [12/5/2019 email]
On behalf of Sustainable Jersey, I would like to invite you to a meeting to discuss the opportunity of collaborating with other Monmouth County towns on government energy aggregation.

As I understand, Middletown is interested in renewable energy aggregation (RGEA), as are a few other nearby towns. We thought it would be of interest for you to hear from Maplewood Mayor Vic DeLuca about the benefits of his town creating a group purchasing cooperative for RGEA in their area. Together, Maplewood, Montclair, South Orange, Glen Ridge and Verona have doubled the amount of renewable energy and lowered residents' costs by over $100/year.

Mayor Talerico of Eatontown is graciously hosting this meeting on Thursday, December 19 at 10am in his council chambers (47 Broad Street Eatontown).

We are inviting mayors, administrators, and green team representatives from several Monmouth County towns and would love for you to join us. Please feel free to bring any Middletown representatives as you see fit.

I look forward to hearing from you,

Lauren 

Lauren Skowronski     skowronl@tcnj.edu
Program Director for Community Engagement
Sustainable Jersey @ TCNJ's Sustainability Institute
(609) 771-3129

**************************

